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Dear CMS Families, 

This is the monthly newsletter to communicate all of the important and 

exciting information at Collinsville Middle School! Within these monthly 

newsletters you will find information about clubs, extra-curricular 

activities, upcoming dates, community events, academics, and other 

announcements concerning our school. We look forward to working 

with all of you and creating a positive experience for you and your 

child!  

Important Announcements 

     

 Last day of ELL tutoring will be May 8th. 

 

 Please pay attention to the Final Exam dates for each subject. 

Make sure and study hard! 

 

 May 22 will be the last day for student attendance. CMS students 

will attend from 8:35-10:35 am on this day. Please arrange for your 

child’s transportation. Buses will run on this day as well. 

 

 The Choir has a busy month coming up! Their final concert is Tuesday, 

May 7th at Webster Auditorium at 7 PM. The concert theme is "Rock 

through the Decades"! Please join us! May 9th is their year-end banquet. 

Finally, they will be going to 6 Flags on May 10th for a competition and to 

have a well-deserved day of fun for all of the hard work they have done 

this year! 

Upcoming Dates 

May 6 

8th Grade Awards Night @ 6:00 

pm 

May 7 

CMS Choir Concert 7:00 pm - 8:30 

pm @ 

Webster Elementary School  

May 13 

Final Exams for Social studies 

and Expo Classes 

May 14 

Final Exams for Math 

7th Grade Orientation Night 

6:00-7:30 pm 

May 15 

Final Exams for Science 

NJHS Induction Practice 3:00 -

4:30 pm 

May 16 

Final Exams for English 

NJHS Induction Ceremony 6:30 

pm 

May 17 

End of 4th Quarter 

May 20 

CMS Carnival 

May 22 

Last Day of Student Attendance 

http://www.kahoks.org/schools/collinsville-middle-school/


  

 
Dear Families,  

I cannot believe that the end is already here; this has been a year to 

remember!  Although the world around us is continuously changing, I take 

a great deal of pride in celebrating the continued commitment, 

dedication and perseverance of each and every person involved in 

helping our young people here at Collinsville Middle School find 

success.  On behalf of the Middle School Administration, I would like to 

thank both the parents/guardians and teachers for the amazing 

collaboration and teamwork that I have been privilege to witness and be 

a part of this year.  The real life issues and situations that we have 

encountered reminds me on a regular basis how critical the relationships 

built between school staff and home are for the well-being of our 

students.  In a perfect world, there would be no problems, but as we 

recognize the nature of growth and development, we recognize that our 

goal is not a perfect environment but rather one that promotes problem 

solving.  Together, we have made it successfully through this school year by 

doing just that and I am grateful for that partnership.  As we make our way 

to the final days of the school year, please be aware that information 

related to awards nights, group inductions, Chromebook collection and 

summer school is being disseminated on an almost daily basis.  Please 

check in with your son or daughter to ensure you are up to date on all of 

the activities and requirements that are to come.  I would like to thank 

each one of you one more time for all of your support throughout the year 

and as always, thank you for trusting us with the education of your child! 

 

Respectfully,  

Dr. Jackson  

 

 

 

CMS Sports Zone 

  Track & Field 

May 11 SIJHSAA State Meet 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 

                       FEBRUARY 

                                                 

               Hannah Jones            Georgia Cox                                                     Dominic Horras                   Jkuion West 



FRIENDLY REMINDERS 
 Student-Athletes planning to try out for CMS Sports Teams must have an updated 

sports physical. Physicals are good for 395 days.  

 

 There will be NO SCHOOL on February 18th, 2019, as President’s Day will be 

observed. 

 

 

 Please remember that before and after school student drop-off/pick-up must be at 

the front of the building. In order to keep our students safe, please do not use the 

side parking lots. These are for school buses and students only. 

 

 Every Wednesday, students will be dismissed at 3:00 pm due to teacher PLC 

meetings. 

 

 Please be prompt when picking up any students involved in extra-curricular 

activities and clubs! An activity bus will run at 5:30 pm to help with transportation for 

those students who need a ride home. 

 

 NO cell phones/electronic devices are allowed at Collinsville Middle School. 

Students must have them turned off and stored away in their lockers. Please remind 

your child each day to be responsible with their cell phones and make sure they 

follow the policy! 

 

 If your child will not be in school, please call the office in the morning. You may 

reach us at 618-343-2100.The building secretary and/or an automated call will 

contact you if we are not aware of your child’s absence.  If your child is late, please 

ensure they go directly to the main office so accurate attendance is recorded. 

 

 We welcome you to our school; however, all parents, volunteers, and visitors must 

sign in at the Main Office through our security system (please have your driver’s 

license with you) and have the administration’s permission BEFORE accessing any 

part of the school building.  NO EXCEPTIONS!  The safety of our students and staff is 

our first priority! 

 



COLLINSVILLE MIDDLE SCHOOL COMPACT 

CMS Faculty and Staff promise to:  

Create a partnership with every student and family. 

Monitor and communicate student progress to parents /guardians. 

Ensure that all students get help as soon as it is needed. 

Assign work that is high interest and relevant. 

CMS Students promise to:  

Read daily to increase their level of understanding. 

Be responsible for their own learning by completing all assignments. 

Advocate for themselves by letting their teachers know when they need help. 

Demonstrate good behaviors that establish a quality learning environment for all students. 

CMS Parents promise to:  

Help their child see the importance of education to pursue his/her interest and goals. 

Partner with their child and his/her teachers to establish a learning team. 

Establish a routine that ensures homework completion. 

Discuss their child’s challenges or misunderstandings with his/her teacher. 

CUSD 10 MISSION, VISION, VALUES 

Mission 

In collaboration with all stakeholders, the Unit 10 School District will provide appropriate learning 

opportunities within a safe and caring environment. Unit 10 will develop lifelong learners who are 

productive and successful members of a diverse society. 

Vision 

Unit 10 is committed to world-class excellence through a culture of acceptance, collaboration and 

achievement. 

Values 

Respect, Caring, Openness, Diversity, Honesty, Integrity, Trust, Compassion, Patriotism, Welcoming, 

Citizenship, Character 

 



 


